## **Mai Vang**

From: Mary Gallagher <gallaghermc@netscape.net>

Sent:Friday, September 26, 2025 6:05 PMTo:\*CI-StPaul\_LegislativeHearingsSubject:Remove the CVS Building

You don't often get email from gallaghermc@netscape.net. Learn why this is important

Hi,

My name is Mary Gallagher. I am a resident of the Hamline midway neighborhood and have been for 35 years.

I am very concerned about the state of the CVS building on Snelling and University avenues. I would like to see it removed and replaced with something that is more appropriate and supportive of our neighborhood and its needs.

I will not be able to be at the meeting on the 30th, but please record my vote for the replacement of that building. Thank you,

Mary Gallagher 651-285-5893 Hewitt and Albert Avenues

Sent from AOL on Android